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Yoimoji of the Week: Scoop
Scoop is curious. “I love finding things out. If I don’t know how something works, 

I just ask questions.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Awards Video: As we are unable to hold our Awards evening in school this year, we will 

be making a video announcing all the awards, which will be on our website and Facebook 

page in the same way as last year’s awards video.

Sports Week: We have had lots of sports and well-being activities happening in school 

for Sports Week this week. Here are some photos from Beech class showing what 

they’ve been up to.

Letters Home
All Classes: Yearbook order form.

Seniors: Windmill Hill 2022 letter.

Chestnut Class: Drusillas trip letter & permission form.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Lucy, Oaks - Great work all year at Brinsbury farm.



Class News from Pines Class
Pines class have been loving our Thursday cooking lessons. This week we made tortillas from scratch, based on 

our topic theme of Mexico. We mixed masa harina with salt and water to make our own tortillas and then some 

of us even fried them in the kitchen ourselves. We then all chose our favourite toppings from a big choice of 

beans/ corn/ lettuce and sauces, before we enjoyed eating them at the end of the day. Pines class all did an 

amazing job, joining in to make the tortillas together and then making their own choices. 


	Page 1
	Page 2

